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Hi Stephanie and Brad, 
For the Hollywood/Wilcox Initial Study, can you also submit the technical appendices for review (Phase I ESA and the Water Resources
Technical Report)? I have a project Dropbox folder I can share with you for transferring draft working documents, or if you have an FTP site you
would prefer to use, that would be fine too. 

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions, 

-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

tel:(213) 978-1470



